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Smith Holly

From: Dale Feik <dfeik33@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 12:13 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Cc: dfeik33@comcast.net

Subject: HB 2669 - Toxics Reporting and Commuity Right to Know 

To:  House Environment and Energy Committee,  Representative Noss and Senator Taylor, sponsors  of  

 

HB 2669 - Toxics Reporting and Community Right to Know Bill  

 

The State Fire Marshall's office has been very helpful in supplying lists of toxic chemicals that industries in Washington 

County are required to submit to them.  However the hazardous and extremely hazardous chemicals are listed in tons, 

not in pounds.  The requirement in HB 2669  that all industries who use 50 pounds or more of hazardous chemicals have 

to report to the local Fire Marshal in "Materials Balancing" where their toxic chemicals go in the environment - to air, 

water and land and waste streams -  is very important.   

 

I support all of HB 2669 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Dale Feik, Spokesperson for Hillsboro Air and Water  

3363 Lavina Drive 

Forest Grove, Oregon  97116 

 

cell:  503-504-5972 

 

 

 

 

 


